
LANCASHIRE U17 SELECTION PROCESS – INVITATION TO DEVELOPMENT DAY ON 30 
OCTOBER 2016 

 Following the additional session at LSH yesterday evening, we are pleased to confirm that the 
following players are invited to attend the Development Day at Sedgley Park on Sunday 30 October 
2016: 

Forwards   

Kieran Brogan, Wiil Cartlidge, Adam Christey, Nathan Coll, Niall Cooney, Issac Cornwall, 

Josh Dunne, Dillon Edwards, Max Holcroft, Josh Jackson, Connor James, Sam Kyle-Clay, 

Jacob McHugh, Jake Moore, Josh Rourke, Drew Stephenson, Alfie Topping, Reece Walker, 

Jacob White, Jack Wilson, Charles Wood & Harry Woods. 

Backs 

Ed Alderman, Luke Blackwell, Andrew Bulman, Charlie Cadley, Jake Eccles, Ryan Evans,  

Ben Holmes, Dan Johnson, Ryan Leach, Josh Moreau, Harris Morris, Jamie Morris,  

Ben Moseley, Leon Simpson, Fraser Stanier, Kian Stewart, Jacob Tansey, Will Walmsley, 

Tom Walter, Josh Yates. 

Player registration will be at 10.15. Lunch will be provided for the players.  Due to other activities at 
Sedgley Park in the morning, changing facilities will not be available until 12.30 so players are 
requested to attend in their kit.  Food and drinks will be available to purchase in the clubhouse for 
parents, family and friends. 

 Unless you have already responded to the previous announcement, would these players please 
confirm their attendance by e-mail to our team manager, Ian Jones (jones_ian66@yahoo.co.uk). 

 For those players who have not yet provided their full contact details, please also confirm by e-mail to 
our team manager. 

 In the event that a significant number of players cannot attend due to injuries, holidays or availability, 
then the following players have been selected as reserves and are requested to confirm availability on 
a standby basis to our team manager.  We will of course provide as much notice as we can. 

Reserves 

Owen Armstrong, Allan Breeden, Luke Driscoll, Connor Flynn, Harry Kellet, Joel Kirwan 

Jake Melady-Hughes. 

Final selection of the U17 County squad will not take place until after the Development Day at 
Sedgley Park on Sunday 30 October 2016. 

Feedback for the players not selected for the development day will be issued as soon as we can. 

It’s a 4-year journey through Lancashire age-grade rugby for this group followed by senior Lancashire 
rugby so, if you have not been selected, stay positive, be patient and work hard on improving your 
standard of performance.  The door will always be open for you with Lancashire Rugby.  It would be 
great to see you attending this season’s U17 Lancashire fixtures supporting the squad of players for 
whom you have contributed so much.           
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